
Explanation for Need for KUVU-LP STA

The licensee has terminated its lease for the use of the tower authorized for the KUVU-LP

antenna site for financial reasons.  The licensee intends to relocate the station to another local

tower.  However, it has not been able to conclude those arrangements and file a modification

application prior to the expiration of the 12-month silent period.  Consequently, authorization of

the proposed temporary facilities is necessary to keep the license alive.  The licensee expects to

have arrangements in place for the modification application in the near future.  That application

will propose moving to a new antenna site where broadcasting with full facilities can be resumed.


